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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR AT 

DUANE ARNOLD ENERGY CENTER 
 

 The U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission has selected Lucas 

Haeg as the new senior resident inspector at the Duane Arnold Energy 

Center, located at Palo, Iowa. 

 

 The nuclear power facility is operated by NextEra Energy Duane 

Arnold, LLC. 

 

 Each commercial nuclear power plant site in the United States 

has at least two resident inspectors who monitor day-to-day operations at 

the plant.  Haeg joins NRC resident inspector Robert Murray at the 

Duane Arnold facility. 

 

 “Lucas Haeg brings a commitment of safety and years of regulatory experience to the job 

of helping to protect public health and safety at the Duane Arnold plant,” said Mark Satorius, 

NRC Region III regional administrator.  

 

 Haeg joined the NRC in June 2003 and most recently was the resident inspector at the 

Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant in Minnesota.  He began his NRC career as a reactor 

engineer after earning a bachelor’s degree in mechanical engineering from Minnesota State 

University, Mankato, Minn. 

 

 He graduated from the NRC’s Nuclear Safety Professional Development Program, a two-

year program that provides specialized training in nuclear safety, inspection procedures, and a 

broad perspective of NRC regulatory activities.  He also completed the agency’s inspector 

qualification program. 
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The Duane Arnold resident inspectors can be reached at (319) 851-5111. 
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